
 

 

26th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Longford Park Visit 
 

We would like to take the children for a local visit to Longford Park’s Pets Corner for them to 
explore the animals, talk about living things and read a story. We plan to take part in some fun 
communication and language games, sing songs and explore what we can find and see in the 
park, including looking at the plants and natural surroundings!  
 
The visit will be taking place on Friday 3rd April in the morning. We will all be leaving school 
at 9.10am and plan to be back at school for 11.00am in time for lunch. We would really 
appreciate any parent volunteers would could accompany us on the trip. If you would like to do 
this, please let your child’s class teacher know.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Khadijah Iqbal & Ellie Webb 
Nursery Teachers 
 
 


